
 

 
 

BANK OF GHANA 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

NOTICE NO. BG/GOV/SEC/2021/16 

SCAM ALERT – IGNORE 64TH ANNIVERSARY PROMOTION 

 
It has come to the notice of Bank of Ghana that a promotion regarding the 

celebration of the Bank’s 64th Anniversary is circulating on social media 

platforms. 

 

The Bank is not running a 64th Anniversary promotion of any kind.   

The general public is advised not to subscribe to this fraudulent activity inviting 

the public to select the links shared through social media, which is intended to 

lure users to participate in this spurious promotion. 

 

Official communication of Bank of Ghana is via the Bank’s published Notices or 

on the Bank’s website: www.bog.gov.gh and the Bank’s social media networks 

as follows: 

 

Facebook: @thebankofghana  

Twitter: @thebankofghana 

 

The general public is advised to take note and to desist from participating in 

such fraudulent promotions in the name of Bank of Ghana. 

 

Any individual or entity that participates in such or similar scheme does so at 

their own peril. 

 

 
 

(SGD.) 
SANDRA THOMPSON (MS)          14TH OCTOBER 2021 
THE SECRETARY 
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